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We need to slow down on this bill.  There seems to be no shortage of jobs in this 

state at this time and we want to bend over backwards and ignore all previous 

planning that went into the UGB to lure in a bunch of semiconductor factories when 

our economy is already heavily dependent upon them.  Creating all these jobs with 

no people to fill them and a continued housing shortage will only drive the cost of 

living in this area higher.  Even more to consider is that these companies won't be 

hiring local people because they don't have the proper skills for these jobs meaning 

they will be hiring many out of state/out of country people to fill these positions. 


